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October 21, 1968. 

Submission to the Advisory Committee on 
Inter—University Relations 

At the special meeting held October 10, 1968, the Chairman 
of Senate informed members that, if any individual wished to 
submit additional comments and suggestions directly to the Perry 
Committee, he would be free to do so. 

A copy of the covering letter sent to Dr. Perry with the 
submission is attached for information. 
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